
  

If you are 18 or older 
and not allergic to 

plant- and dairy-based 
foods, you may be 

eligible to participate 
in research that will 

guide the future food 
market 

 

Sensory Panelist Needed for 
Evaluating New Plant-based Protein 
Drinks—Your Opinions Matter 

You will take 20-30 min in a clean, quiet, and undisturbed 
booth, tasting one plant-based protein beverage sample 
(oat-based) at the food sensory facility at 529 S College 
Ave, Room 120, Newark, DE 19716. You will judge the food 
samples by providing your likeness, your preferences, and 
your opinions on specific attributes of the food products. 

The sensory evaluations will start from 10 am-1 pm on May 
15, May 16, and May 17. We will accommodate you at the 
front door of Worrilow Hall.  

Eligibility criteria for the study:  

• Age 18+ 
• Pass food allergen screening. 
• Good availability during designated time periods.  
• No physical or mental discomforts that may influence 

your sensitivities to foods. 

Participants will receive: 

• An ice cream coupon for UDairy Creamery. 
• Snacks or refreshments. 
• Privileges to taste new food products. 

If you’re unsure if you meet the requirements, call or email 
a member of the study team: 

• Juzhong Tan, Ph.D., CFS 
• Assistant Professor 
• jztan@udel.edu 
• 706-296-2860 

 

 

 


	Sensory Panelist Needed for Evaluating New Plant-based Protein Drinks—Your Opinions Matter

